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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 

DELAYS REPORTED ACROSS SUPPLY CHAIN 

November 30, 2020, 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised that carriers across the supply chain (ports, rail network and trucking) are experiencing 

delays due to congestion, and capacity and equipment shortages.  

There is potential impact to operations and the flow of goods throughout the supply chain.  

For more information, please see these JOC.com articles:  

 Heavy demand drives up cargo rollovers at hub ports 
 Truckers struggle to return empty containers at NY-NJ port 

This is a dynamic situation that is evolving every day. We will monitor and issue further updates as 

needed. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or 

local APL Logistics office. 

 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

 

https://www.joc.com/maritime-news/heavy-demand-drives-cargo-rollovers-hub-ports_20201124.html
https://www.joc.com/port-news/us-ports/port-new-york-and-new-jersey/truckers-struggle-return-empty-containers-ny-nj-port_20201124.html?page=1

